

Oklahoma State University

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

STILLWATER, OKLAHOMA 74078-0001 107 WHITEHURST HALL 405-744-6384 405-744-6285 (FAX)

January 22, 1993

Ms. Wilma Mankiller Principal Chief Cherokee Nation Post Office Box 948 Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465 fill

166/13

Dear Wilma:

The purpose of this correspondence is twofold. First, to reflect the pleasure I am experiencing in looking forward to our visit with you at the Cherokee Tribal National Headquarters on February 5.

And, second, to advise that, with your permission, I will present a collection of photographs during our February 5 visit to your Tribal Headquarters that highlight our awarding you the Honorary Doctorate last year. I hope you enjoy the personalized photo album.

You should know that Dr. Isabel Baker, a distinguished OSU alum and a hard-working member of our Board of Regents from Tahlequah, is the person who nominated you for the Honorary Doctorate -- the highest honor Oklahoma State University bestows. And, as I believe you know, you were the first and are the only woman ever to be awarded the honorary doctorate by Oklahoma State University. Congratulations again! We are proud of you and the timely, effective leadership you are providing both in Oklahoma and nationally.

After receiving the photo album, please let me know if you can use additional copies of any of the photographs, and we will have them made for you.

Best wishes for a healthy, happy, and productive year in 1993. We value your friendship highly!

Sincerely,

John R. Campbell

President

